
Dear Parents, Families and Friends,
 
Lots of annual national calendar events have been happening this week. We
kicked off on Monday with an assembly celebrating Children’s Mental Health
Week where the children met the ‘Inside Out 2’ Team - naming emotions and
when we might feel these emotions. Mental health is important for everyone,
whether you’re a pupil, a parent or a teacher! Being kind to others and talking
about our feelings can help us feel better.
 
Wednesday’s assembly was preparing the children for next week’s Safer
Internet Day on Tuesday with a focus on ‘Online Safety’. Most children will
come into contact with some form of technology, IPad, tablet, mobile phone or
social media on a daily basis and ensuring they know how to keep safe is so
important.
 
Today as well as our weekly celebration assembly we also enjoyed taking part
in the NSPCC Number Day. It was a big success and there were some wonderful
and imaginative costumes on show today. Thank you for all your donations in
support of the NSPCC.
 
Next week we are looking forward to the Friends of Pensans Valentine’s Cake
Sale on Thursday 13th February in the school hall at the end of the day.
 
Believe it or not next week is our last week before half term when school is
closed from Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February.
 
Have a great weekend everyone!
 
Niki Ambrose
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Cape Reggie For excellence in his creative learning.

Godrevy Leo
For his focus, determination and effort in his learning over the past two weeks!

Well done!

Gwithian Ellie
Ellie for being a wonderful member of Gwithian Class. Always polite, always

helpful, always kind, always caring, a real superstar!

Porthcurno Elsie For her enthusiasm, effort and excellence in our dance sessions. Well done!

Porthmeor Jenaye
For using a range of strategies to communicate with her peers, showing interest
and engagement during group reading sessions. Well done!

Porthminster Leo For sharing his fantastic knowledge with his peers.

Polzeath Evelyn For her incredible writing and use of similes, well done!

Sennen
Tacara
Alex

For working  hard to follow instructions and challenging herself in her learning.
For always going above and beyond helping others and for showing
determination in his amazing writing!

Class Stars of the Week 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

TERM DATES
Spring Term One

Ends on Friday 14th February 3:10pm

Spring Term Two

Starts Monday 24th February 8:40am
Ends Friday 4th April 3:10pm

Summer Term One

Starts Tuesday 22nd April 8:40am
Ends  Friday 23rd May 3:10pm

BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 5TH MAY

SATS WEEK BEGINNING 12TH MAY

Summer Term Two

Starts Monday 2nd June 8:40pm
Ends Friday 18th July 1:00pm



Monday 3rd February 2025 - Friday 7th February 2025

1st Place:   Porthminster 98.89% 

2nd Place:   Porthcurno 98.85%

3rd Place:  Cape 96.59%

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for attendance
is 97%

Attendance 

Breakfast Club is now open from
7:45am and costs £3.00 per session

or £1.50 per session for Pupil
Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school
site unsupervised before 8:30am will
join the Breakfast Club Children and
you will be charged accordingly. This

will happen to ensure that we are
safeguarding all of your children.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow 



SCHOOL DINNER MENU THIS THURSDAY 13TH
FEBRUARY 2025









GWITHIAN CLASS
NATURE EXPERTS!


